
Upcoming Fundraiser Events….. 

We are trying something new to raise money for our school instead of actually selling 

products door to door.  These are fun and easy things that do.  If these fundraisers are 

successful, we will no longer need to host brochure, catalog or other sales to raise funds for 

our school.  Please consider helping and supporting these fun events.  Below are a few of the upcoming 

events. 

Math In A Jar – November 13 – 17, 2017 

During this week, we will have a container of Skittles on display in each of the Related Arts 

classes.  When the students attend Related Arts they will have the chance to view and try to 

come up with an answer as to how many Skittles are in the jar.  The idea is for students to 

use their math skills to determine how many Skittles are in the jar.  They will estimate the total.  The cost will 

be $1 for solution they submit.   They may submit as many possible solutions as they want.    We will have 3 

winners (1st place, 2nd place and 3rd place).  The top three closest “solution finders” will earn a jar of Skittles. 

 

Crazy Sock Day – November 17, 2017 

On Friday, November 17th, students may pay $1 and wear their best crazy 

socks to school!!! 

 

Hat Day – December 1, 2017 

On Friday, December 1st, students may pay $1 and wear their favorite 

hat or crazy hat to school!!! 

 

Festival of Trees – November 20 – December 15, 1017 

We will begin assembling the trees in the main hallway the week of November 20th.  Each grade level will be 

given a theme for each tree.  Your child’s teacher will give you the theme and instructions on how to help 

decorate the grade level tree.  Once all trees are assembled and decorated, students may begin dropping 

loose change into the buckets of the tree they wish to vote for.  The grade level that wins will win a 

Device/Game Day!  The winning students will spend the day on December 18th playing fun games (at their 

teacher’s specified time).   So be sure to work hard on your ornaments and send in that loose change to vote 

for your favorite tree! 

Tacky/Wacky Sweater / Shirt Day – December 18, 2017 

On Monday, December 18th, students will pay $1 to wear their Tacky Wacky 

Sweater/Shirt to school.  This can be a holiday themed shirt or just a tacky wacky shirt.  It 

can be made to be tacky.  Be creative and make a Tacky Wacky Shirt.  Let’s have some creative fun! 


